DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
Bonifacio Drve, Port Area, Manila
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MEMORANDUM

FOR :  MANUEL M. BONOAN
Secretary
This Department

This has reference to the herein Memorandum dated Aprell 24, 2024 of DPWH Regional Director
EDGAR B. TABACON, CESO IV, DPWH Reglon VIII endorsing the request for the approval of the
Modification of MARK ANTHONY M. ALEJO, ASEAN Eng., District Engineer, Leyte 1% District
Engineering Office, Pawing, Palo, Leyte, of the project under FY 2024 General Appropriation Act

(GAA), to wit:
[ As per GAA/Original I AsModified |
ke __ Project Description = B

UACS No. 320101111229000 W
Project ID: POOB2089SVS
002; Protect Lives and Properties Against Major 002: Protect Lives and Properties Against Major
Floods Floods
Construction/ Maintenance of Fiood Mitigation Construction/ Maintenance of Fiood Mitigation
Structures and Drainage Systems Structures and Dralnage Systems

Congtruction of Flood Control Structure along Construction of Flood Control Structure aiong
Binshaan River, Phase 2, barangay Balud to | Binahaan River, Phase 2, barangay Balud to

W s? Bens, Tanauan, leyte |
Physical Physica Estimated
Target Unit Cost Allocation Target Unit Cost Cost l

onte : Cals:'lwlc:on o ’
Construction of # Flood e

Flood Mitigation us,:aw. P 144,750,000 Mitigation 227,237.05/ | B 144,750,000 '

1,068.952 lineal | meters . 637.00 linaal S .

= | meters Bt ozt

EAQ .__B5250,000
Total: R 150,000,000

from 1,068,952 Lineal Meters (based on AIP) to 637,00 Lineal Meters,
sed on the requirement of the project, covering the areas that needs
e ,wnmnmmumanooamw thus,

of residents in the sald vidnty. S

meter and decrease in physical target of 637.00 fineal ::;m
ing documents: Form for Evallation of Modification Request
Avalisbilty of Funds; Approved Program of Works; Plan:
asonableness of Cost Estimate; Project Impact an&
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Having complied with all the documentary requirements under Department Order No. 23,
Series of 2023 and other supplemental guidelines and with the unit cost evaluated/reviewed
by the Bureau of Construction (BOC) through a memorandumm dated June 6, 2024 (copy
attached), we are respectfully requesting that the abovementioned project under FY 2024

GAA be modified.

|

For the Secretary’s favorable consideration

NERIH D. BUENO, CESO III
Assistddt Secretary for Reglonal Operations

in NCR, Reglon ITI, IV-A, IV-B, V, VI, VII and VIII g
Recommending Approval: ’.@W 'fb M Va‘é"!

MW

Undersecretary for Planning
and Public-Private Partnership Service




